Firemen get back pay

Firefighters employed by the
172nd Infantry Brigade are due
overtime pay dating back to
Jan. 1, 1978, under a settlement
agreed to by the U.S. Depart-
ment of Labor. Firefighters who

worked for the brigade at Fort
Richardson, Wainwright or Gree-
ly during that time must contact
Capt. Robert Adkinson or Linda
Rinkevage at Fort Richardson
by the end of the week.



